
BOE Building and Grounds Subcommittee 
Meeting Minutes 
February 2, 2017 
8:00 PM 
 
Committee members Andrew Broneill and Scott Rich met with Superintendent Kristin Heckt.  
Director of Operations, Ray Boyd, was unable to attend.  Board members Chris Davey, Liz 
Krueger, Stacy Reed, Scott Rich and Alison Romkey were invited to stay for the meeting. 
 
Discussion on the status of closing the BHS building project and upcoming BCS summer 
projects. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM. 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Kristin Heckt 
Superintendent 
 


